
CAMPING- NOL WEEKEND 

Entrants wishing to camp over the NOL weekend are advised that they have the option to make their 

own booking at the Stanthorpe Showgrounds . 

Details can be found on the Show Society’s website 

http://www.stanagsociety.com.au/ 

Click on the “Our Showgrounds” menu, and then “Camping” 

 

Liz Bourne 

Organiser 

http://www.stanagsociety.com.au/

